Dr. Williem B, Heedles, President,

- Northern Illinois College of Optometry,
Drexel Blvd. at 42nd Place,

Chicago, Illinois.

Dear Dr. Needles:

Ur. Fub wrote me August 6th telling me of the diffi-
culty that you are having in regard to the Spemncer microscope.

- Idghtmm‘hamthImldhm
no difficulty in this as I have been sble to accommodate several

of the individuals here in a professional way. I thought I had
the matter taken care of but a certain gquirk arose thet threw a
monkey wrench in the machinery, and now rether than to pey some
of these fellows the full price I am using circuitous meens. Of
course, I am not mentioning the direction that I am going,

The University on all scientific equipment receives
a substantial discount, and on almost everything that is bought
by the University the faculty are permitted to buy with a smaller
discount than the wholesele. But I have run into something here
that I do not care to buck, g0 I will go aroumd if possible,

1 have had Bobby write to the supply house that serves
the students at the University of Pemmsylvanis, and they have on
hand the Spencer scope that he desires. The largest discount that
that I imagine you can get would be tem per ocent, end I dislike %o
bother you at all were it mot for the angle that I have

| timd. Themm'osombmmn. 1tnm,myhno in
. - 88 wonderis f it would ho pﬂniuh

PMhdnlphuaothutBMmldhmich-mmmmm
the middle of September.

here is that I camnot get any discount at all
to ask certain favors of certain people that
.tmmm»mmumm:mpe




